
Jewellery 

Wearing jewellery poses a safety risk at school because of the 
active nature of the school day.  It is therefore necessary for us 
to request that children do not wear earrings (other than studs), 
necklaces, bracelets and rings in school.  Watches are 
acceptable but we would ask that they be removed during PE 
classes. 


